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To all,

My name is Jay Lee.  I reside at 1523 Lake Vista Lane.  I am concerned about the
November 13th agenda item considering the Verizon Cell Tower proposal of installation at
1521 Lake Vista Lane (my neighbor).  Verizon previously wanted to put a tower on my
property and approached me in November 2011 with plans they had made with a previous
owner of my property.  I declined to have the tower installed on my property due to my
concerns about the long term effects of radio frequency exposure to my family and
neighbors. 

Suddenly I find out from a neighbor that Verizon is trying to put a tower on the adjacent
property at 1521 Lake Vista Lane.  A review of the proposal did not even list a correct
location, and now I find that the location is NEXT DOOR!!!.  The original location information
seemed to indicate far away from my home.  I do not want another tower in our
neighborhood!.  There is already one tower in our area and it already bothers me that my
family may be affected by its RF emissions. 

My neighbor Bob Hablitzel is also aware of this issue and I agree with him and have added
my concerns to his.  I understand that he has been in contact with your offices and has
raised issues of importance to this agenda item.  I as well will be out of town on the
scheduled date for the agenda and want my concerns to be noted on this issue.  I will be
happy to talk to any of you that wish to contact me.

My direct phone number is 415-336-5979 (cellular phone).  I can be reached any time.

Thank you for hearing me out and I hope we do not have to suffer yet another ugly tower
sticking out of the side of our beautiful valley slope.

Concerned resident,

Jay Lee
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